
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear  
 
Request for Information – ATISN 17485 

 
Thank you for your recent request for information.   
 
Information requested 
 

1. Estimated total cost of replacing 30mph road furniture to 20mph (eg, speed 
signs, road markings, speed cameras etc). 

2. Summary of Cost Benefit analysis used to justify the headline proposal. 
3. Estimated annual income from speeding fines wef September 2023 . (It is 

presumed that this income has been included in 2, above) 
 

Our response 
 

1. The estimated total cost for changes to traffic signs as a result of the 20mph 
legislation is £26 million. 

 
2. This information is calculated in the Regulatory Impact Assessment -  

Regulatory Impact Assessment  
 

3. Welsh Government does not hold this information.  Income generated from 
Fixed Penalty Notices for speeding are returned to the UK Treasury. 

 
 
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: 
 
Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales.  Please remember to quote the ATISN 
reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  However, please note that the 
Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it has been through our 
own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 

12 June 2023 

https://senedd.wales/media/fo3ibze5/sub-ld15187-em-e.pdf
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

